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WE DON'T NEED ANY MORE TENT CAMPING OF HOMELESSS PEOPLE WE HAVE WAY
TO MANY NOW IT SEEMS THAT ALL THE CITY WANTS TO DO IS FORCE US TO DEAL
WITH ALL THE THEFT AND PRPERTY DISTRUCTION!!!!!!!!! THE CITY NEED BETTER
LEADERS MAYBE THEY COULD INVITE THEM TO LIVE IN THERE NEIGHBORHOOD
BUT OF COUSE THEY DON'T WANT THAT!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!
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